
  

 

  
 

Capevin Holdings Ltd (South Africa) and Distell Group Ltd (South 
Africa) - Informative Notice - Update 

30 January 2018 

Further to the FTSE/JSE informative notice released on 17 January 2018 regarding the transaction 

between Distell Group Ltd (South Africa, DST, ZAE000028668) and Capevin Holdings Ltd (South Africa, 
CVH, ZAE000167714) to form Distell Group Holdings Ltd (South Africa, DGH, ZAE000248811), FTSE/JSE 
notes that certain regulatory approvals are still forthcoming and an updated transaction timetable is 

expected to be released at a future date. 
 
The previously anticipated index treatment and timings will be revised upon receipt of further information 
and updated timetables. 

 
FTSE/JSE will issue a further notice to confirm treatment in due course.   
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